
  

 

 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY 
 

Your child’s School Photograph proof has been sent home at the end of this week.   
 

If you wish to place an order we would encourage you to do this on line. 
 

If, however, you wish to send your order via school please ensure that you return 

your envelope to either of the school offices by Wednesday, 20th October, at the 

latest so that we can send them off for processing before we break up for half 

term. 
 

Orders received in school after this date will need to be sent off directly by parents and 

may incur an additional late fee /charge. 
 

Thank you.  

 

OUT OF SCHOOL SPORTING CLUBS / ACTIVITIES  
 

Please see the additional documents dated 8th October re out of school sports clubs /  

activities being run locally that you may be interested in.  
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PARENTS EVENINGS / MEETINGS 
 

Letters have been sent out this week regarding the forthcoming Virtual Parents 

Evenings/ Meetings which will be held on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st of  

October. Meetings will be held using Microsoft Teams, accessible through your child’s 

HWB account. Each child will be allocated a 10 minute time slot.   
 

Elm Class’ time slots will run from 9.30 a.m. to 7 p.m. on Wednesday and 

4 p.m. to 6 p.m. on Thursday  
 

Reception through to Year 6 time slots will run from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. on Wednesday 

and 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. on Thursday. 
 

Please return your child’s slip with your preferred time block by next Friday, 15th 

October. Times will then be allocated within Microsoft Teams and a confirmation email 

will then be sent to your child’s outlook account (Email account). 
 

Diolch 



HARVEST APPEAL 
Ysgol Y Waun School Council are kindly asking our families to support this year’s 

Harvest Appeal by bringing in non-perishable food items which will then be donated 

to the local Food Bank to support families in need. Please send items to school at 

your earliest convenience.  

We very much look forward to you support.   Diolch pawb.  

 

P.E. KIT 
Please may we ask parents to provide the correct P.E. kit on their P.E Day – this 

should consist of the following – white T-shirt, navy / black shorts or jogging 

bottoms, a navy or black hoodie (please do not wear other colour hoodies on 

P.E. days). 

Thank you. 

 

 

AFTERSCHOOL FOOTBALL CLUB AT LLOYD’S LANE 

Flyers and consent forms will be sent out at the beginning of next week with 

details of an Afterschool Football Club that will be offered to pupils in Years 3 

through to 6.  Sessions will be run independently by Tom Morgan (Kick it to Tom) 

every Thursday 3.30 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. for 10 weeks commencing Thursday, 4th 

November at a cost of £30. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all parents and carers who use childcare in 
Wales! 

The Childcare Parent/Carer Survey is 
now live! 

The Welsh Government and local authorities want to hear your thoughts about 
childcare in your local area.  Complete this short survey and have your say today.  

We want to understand more about your childcare needs, be it for young children or 
older children needing before and after school or holiday care.  We want to hear 

about your experience of finding suitable childcare as this will help us plan for the 
future. 

The survey is open until midnight on 24 October 2021. 

  

Email: childcareteam@wrexham.gov.uk 
Tel: 01978 292094 

https://www.Facebook.com/WFISChildcareTeam   

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CSA2021/
mailto:childcareteam@wrexham.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/WFISChildcareTeam


HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

FRIDAY 8th October 2021 

 
 CLASS NAME REASON  

 

ELM  

 

 

Elliot Bevan  For fantastic contributions during class 

discussions.  

 

MAPLE 

 

 

Bailey-Lloyd 

Roberts 

For recognising his number up to 10.  

 

WILLOW 

 

 

Zander Jones  For fantastic mathematics using big 

numbers! 

 

JUNIPER 

 

 

Melody Jones For being brave when having her flu 

vaccine.  

 

HAZEL 

 

 

Lewis Jones For working hard every day!  Amazing 

attitude.  Da iawn Lewis. 

 

SYCAMORE 

 

 

Georgie Jones For being a super star in the first 

gymnastics session and demonstrating 

good listening and following instructions. 

Gwaith da.  

 

PINE 

 

 

Lewis Sayer For amazing sentences using verbs, 

adjectives, adverbs and nouns. Da iawn 

ti. 

 

CHERRY 

 

 

Logan Piggott For fantastic work during maths and 

amazing effort during our first 

gymnastics session joining in with great 

enthusiasm. 

 

EBONY 

 

 

Alfie Windsor For his fantastic imagination and story 

writing in literacy. Da iawn. 

 

CEDAR 

 

 

Caden Roberts For fantastic negative number work in 

maths. Da iawn. 

 

SILVER 

BIRCH 

 

Carter Lewis For his amazing effort and attitude in all 

his learning. Also for taking pride in how 

he presents his work. 

 

BEECH  

 

 

Ruby Taylor For her amazing joined up writing in year 

6, putting maximum effort in. 

 
 

 



 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES FOR THIS SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 
AUTUMN TERM 

 
 Friday 22nd October 2021 – School Closes for Autumn Half Term Holiday 

 
 Monday 1st November 2021 – School Opens for Autumn 2nd Half Term  

Tuesday 21st December 2021 – School Closes for Christmas Holiday 
Wednesday 22nd December 2021 – Additional Bank Holiday for ‘Queens Platinum Jubilee’ 

 
 
 

SPRING TERM  
 

 Thursday 6th January 2022 – Training Day for Teachers  
 

 Friday 7th January 2022 – Training Day for Teachers  
 

 Monday 10th January 2022 – School Opens for Spring 1st Half Term 
 

 Friday 18th February 2022 – School Closes for Spring Half Term Holiday  
 

Monday 28th February 2022 – School Opens for Spring 2nd Half Term  
 

Friday 8th April 2022 – School Closes for Easter Holiday  
 
 
 

SUMMER TERM  
 

Monday 25th April 2022 – Training Day for Teachers 
 

 Tuesday 26th April 2022 – School Opens for Summer 2nd Half Term  
 

Monday 2nd May 2022 – School Closed for May Bank Holiday 
 

 Friday 27th May 2022 – School Closes for Summer Half Term Holiday 
 

 Monday 6 th June 2022 – School Opens for Summer 2nd Half Term  
 

Tuesday 19th July – School Closes for Summer Holidays  
 
 
 

 

 

 


